
 
 

May 2017  
 

 
Notification of synoptic practical assessments for 2017/2018 
Professional Cookery (7100) & Patisserie and Confectionery (7120) 
 
Each year in May, City & Guilds announce which combination of synoptic tests candidates must be 
assessed against in the following academic year for the above qualifications. Accordingly, please 
be advised of the choice of assessments on offer for 7100 and 7120 for the 2017/2018 academic 
year: 

 

 For candidates registered on 7100 qualifications for 2017/18, we can now confirm that 
they should be assessed on synoptic assessments C3 & C4. 

 

 For candidates registered on 7120 qualifications for 2017/18, we can now confirm that 
they should be assessed on synoptic assessment C4. 
 

 


